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Voter <  Wed, Jul 27, 2011 at 8:58 AM 
To:   

 
 

 
-------- Original Message -------- 

 
 

Subject:Public Comment: 9 - Del Norte

Date: Wed, 27 Jul 2011 05:29:48 +0000

From:Eileen Cooper <

To:

From: Eileen Cooper <  
Subject: del norte coastal districts thank you 
 
Message Body: 
Thank you for understanding that it is important for Del Norte County to have representation as a Coastal Community, whose 
interests are aligned to our coastal resources. The health of our oceans and rivers and salmon fisheries and harbors deserve the 
unique attention and care that Coastal representation can give. Our social networks are strongly interconnected with other coastal 
communities. Inland agricultural communities do not have much in common with us. Our Klamath River suffers low water levels and 
poor water quality from the impacts of inland agricultural demands. Thank you for taking the time to understand our community. 
 
 
 
-- 
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